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EUROPEAN COMMISSION 
Office of the President Mr Jean-Claude Juncker 

Member of Cabinet 
Economic adviser 

Brussels, 21 02. ШЪ 
Ares (2015) 713482 

Dear Mr Wijs, 

The President of the European Commission, Mr Jean-Claude Juncker, has asked me to 
thank you for your letter of 19 February 2015 kindly requesting a meeting on behalf of 
Mr Frédéric Oudéa, Chairman and Chief Executive Officer of Société Générale, and 
yourself on 3 or 4 March 2015 in Brussels to discuss the focus areas of the European 
Banking Federation for 2015. 

Regrettably, President Juncker is unable to give a positive response to your request due to 
existing commitments on the days in question. 

Yours sincerely, 

Paulina Dejmek-Hack 

Mr Wim MUS 
Chief Executive 
European Banking Federation (EBF) 

E-mail: x.xxxx@xxxxxxx.xx 
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